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an issue with keeping PPE and sanitation materials in locations because they keep disappearing.  
Fortunately, the District has a large supply and maintenance is replenishing as soon as they learn 
about it.  In addition, Dr. Rodriguez reported that the Board received its first reading of two policies 
regarding the vaccination mandate for students and employees. The Board will consider adoption at a 
subsequent meeting. Dr. Rodriguez explained that while the Board may adopt the policies, 
implementation would not occur until November 1st for students and after negotiating with collective 
bargaining groups for employees. It was suggested that a healthcare professional (nursing faculty) be 
involved in the development of the administrative procedures for the policies.  Dr. Rodriguez stated 
that the impacts of COVID are moving quickly, so things could change.  Meanwhile, the District makes 
a continued effort to keep everyone safe.  A question arose about the tracking of vaccinations and Dr. 
Rodriguez responded that the District is looking at vendors to help.  There was discussion about 
whether the District is following the pandemic response plan, and Dr. Rodriguez responded he 
believed so and would follow up with Daniel Scott.  Also, it was noted that faculty need assistance 
with managing students who self-report they tested positive with COVID.  The administration will 
check with Daniel Scott about the established protocol.   
 

8. ADJOURNMENT  
MSC:  Beymer/Kimbrough 
The meeting adjourned at 4:23 p.m.  

 
NEXT MEETINGS
October 6, 2021 
October 20, 2021 
November 3, 2021 
November 17, 2021 
December 1, 2021 
December 15, 2021 


